

Paralyzed Veterans of America

Nevada Chapter





In this issue are the biographies of those members running for our Board of Directors. Ballots will be mailed in December and are due BACK to the office by January 10, 2018. Please take a few minutes to review the information and DON'T FORGET TO VOTE! It is your chapter, so get involved and have a say in who runs it.



Paralyzed Veterans of Nevada, Nevada Chapter www.nevadapva.org

704 S. Jones Blvd., Las Vegas, NV 89131 702/646-0040 fax: 702/646-3712 866/638-3837

Nevada PVA Officers

Dan Kaminski, President Lester Wood, Vice President Ron Cantagallo, Secretary Marc Fenn, Treasurer

Board of Directors

Lawrence Brown Roger Dauffenbach

Tom Hudson Mariza Shaffa

L.E. Curtis

National Director

Lester Wood

Executive Director

Julie Johnson

Sports Director

Marc Fenn

Legislative/Advocacy Director

Roger Dauffenbach Lawrence Brown

Hospital Liaison

Dan Kaminski

National Service Officer

Ian Kenner 775/321-4789

Accredited Secretary

Patti Matysiak

702/791-9000 ext. 14458

Office Manager

Ann Perelman

Mission Statement

The mission of Nevada PVA is to improve the quality of life of U.S. military veterans and others who have spinal cord dysfunction through the use of adaptive sports, recreation, wellness programs, outreach, education, research and support.

Disclaimer

The Nevada Chapter of the Paralyzed Veterans of America is a non-profit organization. We do not ask for or receive any money from any federal or state agencies. All of our funds are received mainly from donations. All members of the Paralyzed Veterans of America have sustained a spinal cord injury or disease. This newsletter is a publication of the Nevada chapter and is meant to inform its readers of Chapter activities, legislation, and other matters of concern to veterans and/or members of the disabled community. The opinions expressed in this publication do not necessarily reflect the views of Nevada PVA, its officers, board members, the editor or production staff.

Veterans Transportation Service (VTS)

Veterans can schedule transportation through their VA primary Care Provider or by calling the VTS office at 1/844-859-5074. Please schedule transportation ahead of your appointment time.



President/ED Reportby Dan Kaminski and Julie Johnson



Our thoughts and prayers are with all those who have been affected by the recent hurricanes and fires.

For more information on how you can help our fellow chapters and their members please go to pva.org.

Met with the Director and Chief of Staff and we are working on in services for hospital staff including the Emergency Department on how to take care of spinal cord injury patients with Autonomic Dysreflexia.

Welcome back Dr. Bookman, so glad you are back home.

Members and Volunteers wanted for:

Mesquite Veterans Day Parade, November 4th—Nevada PVA will pay mileage and one nights lodging in Mesquite.

Las Vegas Veterans Day Parade, November 11th—Lunch will be provided for the member/volunteer and one guest after the parade.

UPCOMING EVENTS

| October 11 | Veterans Service Fair |
|---------------|--------------------------------------|
| October 21 | Disability Awareness Day |
| November 4 | Veterans Day Parade, Mesquite |
| November 11 | Veterans Day Parade, Las Vegas |
| November 30- | |
| December 3 | Nevada PVA Annual Bowling Tournament |
| December 16 | Christmas Party |
| January 26-27 | Boccia Ball Tournament |
| | |

Follow us on

Facebook:

www. Facebook.com./Paralyzed Veterans of America Nevada Chapter

Twitter:

Twitter.com/PVANevada

Instagram:

Instagram.com/pvanevada

YouTube:

www.youtube.com/PVANevada



National Director's Report

By Lester Wood

Finally, summer is over and we are into cooler temperatures. June through September we handed out hygiene kits and food to veterans in transitional housing as part of our Adopt-A-Vet program. Thanks to grants from the community we are able to make this a year round program.

Our Congresswoman, Dina Titus, held a veterans benefits workshop for veterans, their spouses and survivors to learn how to plan for the future, and access earned benefits and services. Hats off to all of the politicians for their support of our military families.

Also a big thanks to the Veteran's Administration, the PVA and all of the chapters for making the 37th Annual NVWG a success. I attended my second one in Cincinnati, Ohio. It's a great feeling to see those veterans competing at such a high level. The smiles on their faces are priceless. Seeing old friends, and meeting new ones was a great experience. For those of you who have never attended, please look into it to see if this is something you might want to try. It's a way to be active again which I believe will better your health. Let's get that competitive spirit going and get to the wheelchair games. I went to see friends and meet people; but returned home, to my surprise, with a couple of medals.

Now it's time to pick up the bowling ball as we get ready to host our tournament in December. Hope to see you all there..

By the time you read this I hope and pray that all hurricane danger will have passed and all will be safe.

It does not matter how slowly you go as long as you do not stop.. *Confucius*

Advocacy/Legislative News

Congress Approves Choice Funding Extension

Prior to leaving for the August recess, the House of Representatives and Senate approved legislation that would provide additional funding to keep the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) Choice program operating. Due to significant increases in utilization of the Choice program over the last 6 months, the VA faced the prospect of the program running out of funding by August 15th. In an effort to relieve that problem, Congress approved a bill that provides approximately \$2.1 billion to keep the Choice program running for an additional six months. The bill also includes funding to open 28 capital leases that have been held up for budget reasons for nearly two years, as well as provisions to improve workforce innovation, recruitment and retention of providers in the VA health care system.

Unfortunately, Congress will be forced to deal with this issue again six months from now. A long term solution for how VA will manage its community care programs, which includes the current Choice program, has not been finalized. Meanwhile, the House and Senate Committees on Veterans' Affairs are already developing their own legislative solutions to community care. They range from VA coordinating all community care decisions to veterans having unfettered choice to decide when and where they will seek care.

In the spring, the VA unveiled its own C.A.R.E. program that it hopes to make the basis of all of its community care going forward. However, much work remains to reach a consensus on the final program, to include how VA will invest in and sustain its "foundational commitments" (spinal cord injury/disease care, blinded rehabilitation, prosthetics, etc.).



Congratulations to our two scholarship winners: Keely Kaminski and Joseph Owens. We know you will have a great school year.

ELECTION BIO'S

Daniel Kaminski

Currently: President Running for: President

As a founding member of the Board of Directors of the Nevada Chapter of the Paralyzed Veterans of America, and a member of the PVA for over 37 years, I have a great interest and concern about the process and administration benefiting our membership; having learned many ways over the years to help veterans and non-veterans with disabilities. I would like to continue to help make NVPVA a major contributor in the cause of veterans with disabilities, benefits and quality of life issues.

After graduating from high school, I joined the US Navy. As a non-commissioned officer, I understand what the job needs and work hard to get it done. I haven't given up on what needs to be done to benefit membership. During my tenure we have won various awards, the most recent being this year's President's Award from PVA National. We are all proud of the strides we have made as a chapter.

Keeping members informed and contributing to the planning of events and get-togethers that bond membership is one of my ongoing goals.

Thank you.

Lester Wood

Currently: Vice President Running for: Vice President

I am currently Vice President I am a high school graduate with 2.5 years of mechanical engineering and am married with four sons.

I have been a lifetime member of the PVA for many years. I served in the US Army as a Combat Engineer at Ft. Belvoir, VA and served two tours of duty in Greenland. While in Greenland, I lost my sight and later learned from doctors at Walter Reed that this was my first onset of MS.

For the past several years, I have served on the board as Vice President and National Director. It has been my pleasure to serve you and I ask for your vote in this coming election to continue to serve you.

Thank you for your consideration.

Ron Cantagallo

Currently: Secretary Running for: Secretary

I am a lifetime member of the PVA and have been so for over 40 years.

I was in the Marine Corps in the 2nd Angelico Airborne Division. After I was injured I participated in wheel-chair sports of various types. My highlight was in bench press weightlifting when I benched 310 pounds in the lightweight division. I then started college and received a BA in psychology.

I moved to Las Vegas in 1973 and earned a Masters in counseling. I worked in various fields: counseling students at UNLV, Mental Health counseling, drug and alcohol counseling, realtor, owned my own business, and 20 years' experience working in Worker's Compensation, counseling injured workers on how to return back to the workforce.

Thank you for your consideration

Election Bio's—continued

Marc Fenn

Currently: Treasurer Running for: Director

Ex-Army/501 Geronimo Division, Alaska (infantry-airborne), served 1988-1990 received honorable medical discharge. Fell off a roof at age 20 and became paraplegic. Graduated college with a BA in General Studies, Associates General Arts, double minor adapted physical education/military leadership. Work experience includes, Ambassador to Ball Memorial Hospital, Kokomo Rehabilitation Hospital, Community East Hospital for over five years. Motivational speaker, peer counseling 7+ years from middle school to adults. Multi sport athlete; basketball/racquetball/tennis/track and field/hand cycling and also two time Paralympic athlete 1996/2000. I am very familiar with the Veterans Wheelchair Games as well and have participated for many years.

Thank you for your consideration.

Mariza Shaffa

Currently: Director Running for: Director

I was in the Army for three years and was medically discharged. Since my injury I have been active in Paralympic sports having attended multiple National Veterans Wheelchair Games, as well as a Winter Sports Clinic and other sporting events. This year at the games I competed in bowling, softball, slalom and air rifle.

Since my injury PVA has helped me in so many ways and it would be an honor and privilege to be elected to the board where I may return the help in any way I can.

Thank you.

Lawrence Brown

Currently: Director Running for: Director

I served in the Armed Forces in the Vietnam War. I'm a T3 spinal cord vet. I've been a spinal cord patient for 40 years. I've been a life member of PVA since 1982. Worked with the Texas PVA chapter for five years before I moved to Las Vegas, I was one of the founding members of the Nevada Chapter. I have degrees in Mid Management, Finance Management, Human Relations and PRN. I look forward to working with the board members as well as with the President and Vice President.

Thank you.

L E Curtis

Currently: Director Running for: Director

Please accept this as my request for your consideration of my name as a member of the Nevada PVA Board of Directors.

I served in the US Navy during the early stages of the Vietnam War. I was honorably discharged in 1966 as an HM2, hospital corpsman 2nd class (E-5). I studied at San Diego State University, where I earned a BS in Health Science and at San Jose State University where I earned a Masters of Public Health (MPH).

From 1985-2003 I served the Bay Area and Western PVA chapter as a member of the board of directors, sports director and filled in as secretary/treasurer.

I have attended the Nevada PVA board meeting during the past two years, volunteered at various chapter activities and was recently appointed and sworn in as a board member.

Thank you for considering to allow me to continue to serve in this capacity,

Election Bio's—continued

Roger Dauffenbach

Currently: Director Running for: Director

I have a cervical C-3 injury and am an ambulatory member of Nevada PVA, Reno district.

My Marine Corps career was December 1963-December 1969 I was discharged from the Reserves with a rank of E-4. In my past life I worked at the Palo Alto VA Hospital as a contract Perfusionist, running the heart lung machine during open heart surgery for 26 years.

After retirement I started the bank courier service for NV Security Bank in Reno. After five years, the bank decided it no longer needed my services and laid me off in March 2007. While working for the bank I took on a partner to start an engine install business for super performance cars. In August 2006, I turned the business over to my partner.

I have been on the Board of NVPVA for several years now and a few years ago I was appointed the Advocacy/Legislative Director. In this capacity I travel to Capitol Hill annually to meet with Nevada representatives on issues of importance to veterans and specifically members of PVA. I also attend legislative sessions in Carson City when the legislature meets. Finally, I participate in the Winter Snow Clinic every year at Snowmass, CO.

With my energy and direction, I believe we will be able to turn our district into a viable entity.

Thank you.

Tom Hudson

Currently: Director Running for: Director

Hello, I'm Tom Hudson, a non-SC SCI VA Clinic user and PVA member due to two [now presumptive to service] medical conditions that have collided. To date I have served several terms on the Board of Directors.

My met goals to date since doing so are: expansion of the Nevada PVA definitions in the Step Outside Program to include all meal venues & times without them having to be part of a larger outing; getting a number of Northern NV businesses to give PVA members discounted services; insuring that these businesses receive regular recognition; worked with Ann to get a portion of the website made Reno area specific and constantly updated; continue to act as a liaison with Reno Recreation to get word of local outdoor activities to our members; and have working relationships with Northern NV & CA Disabled Sports organizations so that other venues are reported timely so that travel, meals and accommodations can be secured by Nevada PVA members. Over the last three years I've worked with the Reno Air Race Association and Veterans Initiative in Technology, Aerospace & Logistics (vital.org) a registered 501, C-19 non-profit, to get our members out for a free day of Air Races enjoyment.

As a paralegal, I have currently done legal research on legislative issues for the parties that are proposing legislation, and also for concerned effected users of these legislative proposals. The areas of assistance also include the Fair Housing Act issues, PTSD discrimination research, agency age exclusion issues, and Veteran's Rights, and ACAA violations.

I continue to promote Nevada PVA's existence as much as possible and am asking for your vote to return to the Board of Directors.

Thank you for your consideration and votes.



Sports Reportby Marc Fenn, Sports Director

On August 10-16 at the South Point Casino some of our board members competed in a National bowling tournament called the Military Classic. Mervyn Kaya was our Captain and blazing the way was California veteran Peter Arballo with L.E. Curtis and myself finishing off the team roster. We all had a great time and the event was very impressive. Looking forward to a much better result next year..

Our local veterans have put together a bowling league that started up in August and will finish up November 17th. We are bowling out at Texas Station and Sunset Lanes. If any veteran is interested in coming out to bowl with us or check out bowling or just see if you can try, you're welcome to join us. Call the PVA office for details.

Nevada PVA is hosting our bowling tournament November 30-December 3. The event will take place at Sunset Station. If you're interested or have family or friends that are interested make sure to call the chapter and get registered. Each year we seem to have more fun, come out and join us. If you are a wheelchair bowler and would like to play in our tournament, call the office for more information.

Up/Down bowlers needed for our December 1st 9 Pin No Tap fundraiser. Call the office if you would like to participate in this event.

"Courage is the price that Life exacts for granting peace." *Amelia Earhart*

NATIONAL CRISIS HOT-LINE 1/800-273-8255 VETERANS PRESS 1

Step Outside Program

After seeking refuge at the Peppermill Hotel due to the heat getting beyond what our cooler could handle and realizing that food would help, we went down to the main dining kiosk. We reviewed the properties restaurant's offerings, deciding on the Café Milano for a light supper. My wife had their Stuffed Quesadilla which was large. I had their Stuffed Meatball that comes on a plate smothered with an Italian sauce. The dishes were consumed with great gusto!

Then there was a trip to Hobey's Coffee Shop. My wife had the Club Sandwich w/fries while I devoured a Western Burger. Of course our weekly weekend trips to Flavors of India helped keep the oppressive heat a it more manageable. The Mango Lassi and Masala tea mixed with various selections of foods from the sub-continent were all well received. Many thanks to Nevada PVA for making these outings affordable and adding a bit of light when they happen during dark times. *Tom Hudson*

Increases to Service Connected Benefits?

By Ian Kenner, National Service Officer

When it comes to being granted a service connected benefit, we all know that this is a long, hard road that we prefer not to travel.

However, once that benefit is in place we tend to relax and be happy that this process is all over.

Many Veterans avoid filing an increase in the future due to the fear that they could lose their benefits, since it was such a struggle to get the rating they have.

There are many advantages to filing an increase, which will be noted in the following:

- A higher rating: This may seem obvious, but many Veterans do not realize there are benefits beyond the 100 percent rate. This is called special monthly compensation. This benefit can pay a Veteran and spouse in a worst case scenario up to \$8506.47 a month. Obviously, no one wants to be in this condition but there are many, many times I come across Veterans with very low ratings because "I was told that was as much as I could get."
- Ancillary Benefits: If, for instance, you have strength of 2/5 or less of a foot or hand (5/5 being full strength, and 0/5 being no use whatsoever) that is service connected, you would not only get an award for the loss of use financially, but you might also receive an automobile grant and/or specially adapted housing grant. If a Veteran's rating reaches 100 percent from a lower rating, they would usually be entitled to Chapter 35 Education Benefits as well. There is also Service-Disabled Veterans Life Insurance, CHAMPVA medical insurance, etc.
- <u>Secondary Issues:</u> There are many times that Veterans do not realize that a condition could be related to a service connected issue. For instance, if a back condition such as lumbar degenerative disc disease progressed, it very well could cause bowel/ bladder conditions, sexual dysfunction, and numbness/ tingling in the legs. All of this would lead to an even higher rating.

Finally, the best part of this whole process?

A service officer can withdraw a claim at any time during the claim process if it seems the claim is not favorable to the Veteran, even after exams have taken place: I have done this multiple times, even as recently as three weeks ago. The Chief of Neurology at a hospital deemed a Veteran to be a paraplegic, but the Compensation and Pension Examiner, a PA-C (Physician's Assistant, essentially a doctor who cannot perform surgery or work independently without a lead doctor) challenged the Chief of Neurology's assessment. It seemed absurd, and the Veteran was exhausted from new medication. I withdrew the claim, and there were zero repercussions.

Always feel free to reach out to your National Service Officer if you are unsure about where you stand. We are here to assist and ensure that we get you the benefits you not only need, but deserve.

Volunteer Opportunities

If you are interested in volunteering to help out at any of our events, please contact the office. We are always looking for committed volunteers.



October

| Scott M. Alderman Luther R. Estes, Sr. Asa K. Richter Arletha J. Carey Brian H. Chan | 01 02 02 05 10 | Terrence J. O'Neill Robert Yee Douglas H. Jones Jon C. Arnesen Jeffrey Z. Futter | 12 12 15 17 17 | Shawn N. Johnson Monica L. Goyette Lee A. Shafer Daniel R. Shumate Brian Walker Thomas F. Hill | 18 20 20 21 25 26 |
|--|----------------------------|--|----------------------------|---|----------------------------------|
| November | | | | | |
| Robert D. Hudson | 02 | Tina M. Bakes | 09 | Susan Maddox | 15 |
| Ann Perelman | 03 | Patricia A. Meints | 10 | Lawrence Cabrera | 18 |
| Robert T. McFalls | 03 | Michael A. Perelman | 10 | Wade N. Reckinger | 19 |
| Gary Odorowski | 05 | Janet Bowen | 11 | Joseph J. Bilcharz | 21 |
| Anthony Cherry | 06 | Vic B. Skaar | 12 | Kenneth T. Harrop | 23 |
| Bryan A. Bedoy | 06 | Gregory D. Hughes | 12 | Jamie (Jay) L. Segarra | 23 |
| John B. Simmons | 07 | William Willhhite | 12 | Linda C. Bennett | 25 |
| Cassandra M Henry | 07 | Frank E. Kenemur | 13 | Jeffrey A. Alcorn | 26 |
| Bo Rollins | 09 | Daniel Pierson | 14 | James A. Oliver | 27 |





You served us, now let us serve you. United Restoration Services specializes in water damage, mold remediation, fire smoke damage and repairs. We work with all insurance companies, but when we walk through your door, we work for you. Call to set up your free inspection and estimate. Special discounts for veterans.

United Restoration Services 702/375-6104 scott@unitedrestorationservicesly.com

AMAZON FUNDRAISER

Don't forget when shopping on Amazon.com sign up for their "Smile" program. All you need to do is type in www.amazon.com/smile then pick Nevada Paralyzed Veterans as your charity and shop. Amazon will give us a percentage of all sales but you have to make sure your are



Mention us and get a 10% discount



Donor Spotlight

Bank of America

Thank you for your generous grant for our Adopt-A-Vet Program

Donor List

USAA

Lee O'Brien

The Si Redd & Tamara Redd Charitable Foundation Donors through United Way of Southern Nevada Campaign

Donor's through Truist

The Engelstad Family Foundation

MGM Resorts Foundation

NV Energy Foundation

Operation Gratitude

Nicola Collins

Karen Diiullo

Shane Derby

Carma Richens

Northwest Arms

Brent Kessler

Hilda Leuck

Anthony Del Fante

Bob Richad

Beatrice Cordell

Kevin Clubb

Judith Malcolm

Capt. Mark E. Semmler, USN Smith's

Help support veterans Make a donation today!

Nevada Paralyzed Veterans of America is a 501(c)(3) non-profit charitable organization.

Tax ID #31-1647467. Your gift is tax-deductible to the full extent of the law.

Community Partners

Ability Center

Bank of America

Catholic War Veterans

C & K Designs

City of Las Vegas, Nevada

City of Las Vegas Parks and Recreation

Easter Seals

Endeavor Media Group (EMG)

Heaven Can Wait Animal Society

Help Genesis Apartments

La Quinta

Mobility Works

Paralympic Sports Club

Sam's Club

Security National Mortgage

Smith's

The Grand Canyon Tour Company

The NV Energy Foundation

United Health Group

United Way of Southern Nevada

USAA



Las Vegas VA Medical Center Locations

Mailing Address: VA Southern Nevada Healthcare System, 6900 North Pecos Road, North Las Vegas, NV 89086

Main Number: 702-791-9000 Toll-Free Phone: 1-888-633-7554 VA Pharmacy: 702-791-9076

Toll-Free Nurse Advice Line: 1-877-252-4866

| | Northeast Primary Care Clinic 4461 East Charleston Boulevard Las Vegas, NV 89104 | 702-791-9050 |
|--------------------|---|-------------------------------------|
| | Northwest Primary Care Clinic 3968 North Rancho Drive North Las Vegas, NV 89130 | 702-791-9020 |
| | Pahrump Community Based Outpatient Clinic 2100 East Calvada Boulevard Pahrump, NV 89048 | 775-727-7535 |
| | Southeast Primary Care Clinic 1020 South Boulder Highway Henderson, NV 89015 | 702-791-9030 |
| | Southwest Primary Care Clinic 7235 South Buffalo Drive Las Vegas, NV 89113 | 702-791-9040 |
| | Community Resource and Referral Center 926 West Owens Avenue Las Vegas, NV 89106 | 702-791-9077 |
| | Mike O'Callaghan Federal Medical Center 4700 North Las Vegas Boulevard Las Vegas, NV 89115 | 702-653-2227 EMERGENCY CARE ONLY |
| THE REAL PROPERTY. | Psychosocial Rehab Recovery Center 3525 W. Cheyenne Avenue North Las Vegas, NV 89032 | 702-791-9060 |
| CUL | Vet Center - Las Vegas 1919 South Jones Boulevard, Suite A Las Vegas, NV 89146 | 702-251-7873 |
| | Vet Center - Henderson 400 North Stephanie Street, Suite 180 Henderson, NV 89014 | 702-791-9100 |
| | Women's Health Center Temporarily at Northeast PCC 4461 East Charleston Boulevard Las Vegas, NV 89104 | 702-791-9050 |

Connect With What Matters



Being there makes a difference

Recently the Better Life Mobility team joined forces with MobilityWorks so that we could provide our veterans with the largest selection of mobility solutions that best fit their physical capabilities and lifestyle. Veterans have unique needs, so we treat each of them as individuals. First of all, we listen. Then, we work together to find the best solution. Collectively, Better Life Mobility and MobilityWorks will continue to build on our mission to help veterans connect with who and what matters most.

MobilityWorks has more than 60 locations across the country with the largest selection of accessible vehicles, adaptive solutions, and personal mobility solutions:

- · Minivans, full-size vans and SUVs
- The latest in adaptive technology
- Mobility scooters and power wheelchairs
- · Complete maintenance and service
- Rental vans veterans receive a 10% discount

MobilityWorks is committed to serving you. Contact us today, so we can evaluate your needs and find a solution that best fits your lifestyle.



Scooter lifts



Turning seats



Electronic control systems

USA's largest accessible van dealer!

MobilityWorks 2100 S Decatur Blvd. Las Vegas, NV 89102 1-888-608-1659



www.mobilityworks.com



Convenient location to serve you:

Las Vegas 6001 South Decatur Blvd Suite N Las Vegas, NV 89118 (702) 434-3030



We buy, we rent and we sell wheelchair accessible vans

Used and New!

We have hundreds of

vans to choose from:

- » Side Entry
- >> Rear Entry
- » Manual Conversions

to inquire about our

VETERAN
DISCOUNT
AND SPECIAL
FINANCE
RATES





Nevada Paralyzed Veterans of America 704 S. Jones Blvd. Las Vegas, NV 89107 -702) 646-0040 Fax: (702) 646-3712

Toll Free: 1-866-638-3837

www.nevadapva.org

Non-Profit Org. U.S. Postage Paid Las Vegas, NV **Permit #333**

Or Current Resident



DONATE YOUR VEHI

TO SUPPORT THOSE WHO SUPPORTED US

THE NEVADA PARALYZED VETERANS OF AMERICA

HIGHER TAX DEDUCTION ASK US WHY! (702) 545-8044

Same Day Donation Pick Up! Free Towing!

- We turn your plates into the DMV for you
- We provide IRS & DMV forms as needed
- We take vehicles running or not Funds support local Vets
- We help with lost or problem titles Call for a Free Deduction Estimate
- We Pickup Cars, Trucks, RV's, Motorcycles, Boats, Airplanes & Construction Equipment

Visit us at www.npvaauto.com